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NOTICE OF A PUBLIC MEETING OF THE 
TECHNICAL REVIEW COMMITTEE OF THE 

FORT WAYNE COMMUNITY SCHOOLS 
TECHNICAL REVIEW COMMITTEE 

ALLEN COUNTY, INDIANA 
CONCERNING THE  

SCHOOL BUILDING BASIC RENEWAL / RESTORATION AND SAFETY PROJECT 
AT 

BLOOMINGDALE AND HARRIS SCHOOLS 
 

The citizens of Fort Wayne Community Schools; Allen County, Indiana (the “School 
Corporation”) are hereby notified, as set forth in Indiana Code §5-14-1.5 that the Technical 
Review Committee (the “TRC”) of the school corporation will conduct a public meeting on 
Friday, June 28, 2013 at 1:30 PM Eastern Daylight Time in the Conference Room of the Fort 
Wayne Community Schools Facilities Offices, Located at 1519 Catalpa Street, Fort Wayne, 
Indiana 46802 in conjunction with the School Building Basic Renewal/Restoration and Safety 
Project at Bloomingdale and Harris Schools (the “Project”). 
The agenda for the meeting is as follows: 
1. Consider the Role of the TRC on a Public Works Design-Build Project. 
2. Review the Scope, Schedule and Budget for the Project. 
3. Review Draft of the Request for Qualifications (RFQ) 
4. Adopt Evaluation Criteria for reviewing Qualifications to be received from proposing 

Design-Builders 
5. Affirm publication of Legal Notice of Request For Qualification (RFQ). 
6. Adjourn. 

Dated the 25th Day of June, 2013 

 
FORT WAYNE COMMUNITY SCHOOLS 
ALLEN COUNTY, INDIANA 

By:  Dr. Wendy Y. Robinson 
Superintendent 

 
 


